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Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to inform you we will be coming to visit your child’s school
in the next few months. With this leaflet we would like to show you how photo
day will work and what you can do to help us.

Lots of things had to change and this includes the way we work at your school.
Tulip Photography would like to ask you to help us capturing those smiles
from a safe distance by ensuring uniform and hair is spot-on for photo day...!

The way you view and order your photos will be different so please keep an
eye out for school communication regarding photo day. Also, we may require
you to pre register for photo day. We will let you know in advance how to do so.

Thank you for your help!
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Check School Awesome Hair Tidy View and Order

Communication (we know... Uniforms Online
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